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To whom it may concern 

 

CONSULTATION ON ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS FOR INSPIRE EDUCATION TRUST PRIMARY ACADEMIES 

FOR THE YEAR 2026-27 

 

The Directors of the Inspire Education Trust are currently determining proposed admission arrangements for 

admissions to its academies in September 2026. As determined by the School Admissions Code, we are 

required to consult on these arrangements at least once every 7 years or when significant changes are made, 

and are inviting comments on the proposed changes. 

 

The consultation period will run from 25 November 2024 until 17 January 2025; during this time, parents and 

other key stakeholders are invited to express their views and any concerns about the admission arrangements 

at Inspire Education Trust primary schools. 

 

A copy of the proposed admissions policy is available on our website at Admissions | for your information. 

Alternatively if you require a hard copy of the policy please email admin@ietrust.org to request a copy. 

 

The 2026-27 policy includes the following updates from the previous policy: 

 

• Additional information on how Hearsall, Stockingford and Whittle’s Enhanced/ Specialist Resource 

Provisions align to this admission’s policy. 

 

• Further clarity on the process for in-year admissions. 

 

• Arrangements for pupils below compulsory school age. 

 

 If you wish to comment on the proposed admissions arrangements, please send your response in writing for 

the attention of Kay Grainger, either by post to the address at the top of this letter or by email to 

admin@ietrust.org  Comments should be received by no later than 9am on Monday, 20 January 2025. 
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